Assessment Committee Meeting 1/25/19

Attendees: Lisa Reynolds, Lisa Nielson, Dave Mount, Mary Jean Williams, Elizabeth Carney, Kelly Mercer, Jason Kovac, Shalee Hodson, Kjirsten Severson, Darlene Geiger, Jil Freeman, Dustin Bates, Lisa Ngyuen

Mid-Cycle due to NWCCU on February 28th
We are currently in the feedback stage, the next stage is to the Accreditation Steering Committee & team leads.
We’re getting a mid-cycle visit this spring. We should know the members of the team that’s coming about mid-February.

Some comments from the team:
	A lot of traces of incredible effort has gone into the report. It’s very obvious
	This report has given a lot of answers to what we are doing for assessment and it tells a lot.
	There are a couple of paragraphs that need to be broken up a little bit so it’s easier to read.
	Can there be a 1-page summary created from this document so that we can send it out and people won’t have to read the very large document.
	Did a good job of tying together the library and how the various programs can bring their knowledge and help each other learn.
	People using the influence of assessment when looking at programs and classes.

Discussion about the rubric:
Appendix A page 7, could we use stronger words to express what we have done for related instruction.


[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any thoughts you would like to give after this meeting, you have until February 1st to send those thoughts to Elizabeth Carney.
